
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

The Palomino Horse Breeders of America needs our help to finish 
the original drive – the Capital Campaign – to fund our New 

Computer System and update equipment for the office to better 
serve all the Members! 

 

We have done a great job so far in fundraising, but 
we are still just a bit short of the original goal of 

$50,000 set by the EB to upgrade the current 
system, that dinosaur known as the AS-400. 

 

 
  

Will you please help? The 
future of OUR association 

depends on you! 
 

 

 

Help Us Finish  
The Drive! 

We Are Almost There! 

 

 
To donate, please see:      

Tom Craun, Helen Fleming-
Bryson, Alda Buresh,      

Terry Goble, Dave Remus    
or  Mimsi Roe Coon 

 


